
The Cursillo Movement 
The Archdiocese of Cincinnati http://www.cincinnati-cursillo.org/ 

Upcoming Events and the Fourth Day Life 

Greetings Fourth Day Community! 

 I hope this message finds you well 

and living in the peace of Christ.   

 Well it has been awhile since you’ve 

heard from the Secretariat, so in this 

abbreviated newsletter we will update you on 

the coming events and needs of our Fourth 

Day Community, of which we are all a part 

(thank heaven!)   

 The 27th National Cursillo Encounter 

was held at Trinity University in the 

Archdiocese of San Antonio, TX during July 

27-30, 2017.  It was an enlightening and 

exuberant gathering of 740 Cursillistas from 7 

language groups all over the United States to 

celebrate the 60th Cursillo Anniversary in the 

USA. In that same spirit, we will celebrate and 

host the Region IV Fall Encounter at Our 

Lady of the Holy Spirit Center (OLHSC). See 

details under the upcoming events section 

below and on our website. 

 Also below is information about a 

Praise and Worship night for our Fourth Day 

Community to gather and sing the praises of 

the Lord under the direction of Mike Collins.  

Let’s plan to gather together and join in with 

one another praising God for all He has given 

us, especially the gift of the Holy Spirit 

through the Cursillo Movement. (see below) 

 And most current to our community 

the Men’s #226 weekend is fast approaching. 

Thank you for the palanca you have been 

offering for this team already and our heartfelt 

thanks to Jim Marting and the team of men 

who are so committed to serving. Peace and 

grace be with each of you.  Now, let us be sure 

to continue prayer and palanca not only for the 

team but for the candidates as well. Come, 

Holy Spirit, come… The details of the 

closing are below as well on the website. 

 The Secretariat has two very specific 

needs that we ask for your prayers and 

consideration of service.  We are looking for a 

Communications member (regular newsletter 

production) and will be in need of a new 

webmaster in the next couple of months. 

Please contact any Secretariat member if you 

are interested in serving in either of these 

capacities or if you need further information.  

Continue to keep all of us, working through 

the Secretariat, in your powerful prayers as we 

continue to transition. 

 

Peace, 

Julie Tyler, Lay Director

 
 

Men’s #226 Cursillo, OLHSC, Closing, Sunday, September 10, 4:30 pm 

The Men’s weekend will begin on Thursday, September 7 at 7:30 p.m. The team consists of Jim 

Marting, Clarence Gilles, Rob Gohmann, Dave Hartman, Blake Rinderle, George Schewe, Tom 

Perazzo, Mark Neff, Dana Decknadel, Deacon Ralph Gutman, and Deacon Roger Duffy. PALANCA, 

PALANCA, PALANCA…and please submit any palanca letters to OLHSC by Thursday evening, 

September 7 or mail to Catholic Cursillo of Cincinnati, P.O. Box 317655 Cincinnati, OH 45231 (be 

sure the envelope is clearly marked as palanca letter for the weekend). Or send by email: 

palanca@cincinnati-cursillo.org  

 

Closing is Sunday, September 10 at 4:30 p.m. If you are a sponsor for a candidate, please arrive by 

4:15pm for an announcement about standing with your candidate at the closing. Also, please bring a 

small snack/appetizer or dessert to share at the closing.   

 

 

mailto:palanca@cincinnati-cursillo.org


 

School of Leaders, Fall Start, Saturday, September 9, 2017 

The School of Leaders Fall sessions will begin on Saturday, September 9 at 9:30 a.m. at 
St. Margaret Mary.  Each session will be 90-minutes and will present a variety of topics and 
discussion.  All the following sessions will be a Saturday at 9:30 a.m. as well as we have found 
this may be the best time for many more to participate.  The session will move throughout 
the Archdiocesan area so that there is ample opportunity for all to attend.  So, again, start 
planning those carpools, group on your way to the School sessions and think of the blessings 
in our growth in faith as we offer it all as palanca for our Movement! Exciting to think about!  
Follow the website for additional session dates and locations. www.cincinnati-cursillo.org  
 
 

Region IV Fall Encounter, OLHSC, October 13-15, 2017 

The Cursillo Movement in the Archdiocese of Cincinnati is hosting the Region IV Fall Encounter.  

We hope all that are able, to attend and participate.  For the weekend, registration begins on Friday, 

October 13; from 4:30 to 5:45 pm. Dinner begins at 6pm, Welcome/Introductions and Keynote 

Address at 7:30 pm. After a break, night prayers will begin at 8:45 pm with fellowship following or 

opportunity for Adoration. 

Saturday, October 14, (registration for Saturday attendees) is 7-7:30 a.m. with Morning prayer and 

Mass beginning at 7:30 a.m., followed by breakfast. Talks and discussions will follow beginning at 9 

a.m. There will also be an opportunity to walk the grounds, visit gift shop, etc. in the afternoon.  

Following dinner, we will pray the Rosary together followed by Ultreya and night prayers. 

Sunday prayers begin at 7:30 a.m. following by Mass at 8 a.m. and breakfast and checkout at 10:30 

a.m. If you cannot attend any of the Encounter but would like to help in some way (as assistance will 

be needed as hosts to this event), please contact Mary Gutman 937-433-1705 or Julie Tyler 937-773-

2700.  

 

Praise and Worship, Saturday, October 21, 2017, at 7 p.m.  

Holy Trinity Church, 201 Clark Street, Middletown, Ohio 

The Cursillo Fourth Day Community (along with family and friends you invite), will come 
together for an evening of praise and worship.  Under the direction of Cursillista Mike 
Collins, we will sing and praise God together, followed by a witness from our Fourth Day 
Community and social too (of course!).  Please bring an appetizer/dessert to share and a 2-
litre soda or non-alcoholic drink to share. THIS is a great way for us to be together, in 
community and as community, to worship and thank the Lord for his many blessings.  Start 
planning those carpools now and let’s have a great time together. 

 

     Reminder:  we are seeking a Communications member and also a Webmaster. Contact any 
Secretariat member for additional information or to submit your interest in serving. 

 
Pre/Post Cursillo: Blake Rinderle, 937-469-7012           Three Day: Jenny Houlihan 513-330-5512 
                                  Connie Guillozet 937-526-5575                              Sue Coyle  937-528-7838 
At Large:  Tom Federle (website) 513-598-5662                  Claire Vincent 812-926-4533 
      Tom Perazzo, 513-931-7382           Leaders School: Jerry Auer 513-460-7611   
                  Mary Gutman 937-433-1705                                     Ken Kluener 513-598-5744 
Treasurer: Rick Gregosky    Lay Director: Julie Tyler 937-773-2700        
   Spiritual Advisor: Fr. Reynaldo Taylor 513-381-4526 
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